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Ordered, That the said Address be presented to His Excellency, the Governor
General, by such Members of this House, as are of the Honorable the Executive
Council of this Province.

On motion of Mr. Clark, seconded by Mr. Munro,
Ordered, That the fee of Fifteen pounds paid on the Bill to incorporate the

Presqu' se and Marmora Railway Company, be refunded.

Ordered, That the Petition of J. 7.cConnell, Mayor, and others, of the Town-
slip of Hatley, County of tanstead, be referred to the Select Committee ap-
pointed to consider what amendments it may be necessary to make in the Lower
Canada Municipal and RoadAct of 1855.

Mr. Galt moved to resolve, seconded by Mr. Pope, and the Question being
proposed,

1. That in view of the rapid development of the Population and resources of
TWestern Canada, irreconcilable difficulties present themselves to the maintenance
of that equality which formed the basis of the Union of Uper with Lower Ca-
nada-and require this House to consider the means whereby the progress which
has so happily characterized this Province may not be arrested through the oc-
currence of sectional jealousies .and dissentions: It is therefore the opinion of
this House that the Union of lTpper with Lower Canada should be changed
from a Legislative to a Federative Union by the sub-division of the Province
into two or more Divisions, each governing itself, in local and sectional matters,
with-a general Legislature and Government for subjects of national and common
interest; and that a Special Committee be now named to report on the best
means and mode of effecting such constitutional changes.

2. That considering the claims possessed by this Province on the North West-
ern and Judson's Bay Territories, and the necessity of making provision for the
government of the said Districts, it is the opinion of this House, that in the adop-
tion of a Federative Constitution for Canada, means should be provided for the
local Government of the said Territories under the General Government, until
population and settlement may from time to time entitle them to be admitted into
the Canadian Confederation.

3. That a General Confederation of the Provinces of. New Brunswick, .N«rova
Scotia, Newfoundland, and Prince Edward's Island, with Canada and the
Western Territories, is most desirable, and calculated to promote their several and
united interests, by preserving to each Province the uncontrolled management of
its peculiar institutions, and of those internal affairs, respecting which difference
of op 'ion might arise with other members of the Confederation, while it will
increase that identity of feeling which pervades the possessions of the Britisb
Crown.in North America; and by the adoption of an uniform policy for the
development of the vast and varied resources of these immense Territories, will
greatly.add.to their.national power and consideration;-and that a Special Com-
mittee be appointed to report on the steps to.be taken for ascertaining, without
delay, the sentiments of the inhabitants of the Lower Provinces, and of the Im-
perial Government, on this most important subject.

Mr.' Brown moved, in amendment; seconded by Mr. Foley, That all the words
after "that " to the end of the Question, be left out, and the words, " it is expe-
dient that the Representation of the people in the Canadian Parliament should
be based on po uliation, withodtregard to a separating lne between Upper and
Lower Canadia,' inserted instead thereof.

And objection being taken to the said amendment, Mr. Speaker decided, That
inasmuch as the amendment was not analagous, and bore no affinity to the main
Question, it could not be entertained, and was out of Order.


